
Michael DiPrima
Brave Boat Gardens LLC
LD 1847
Dear Members of the Legislature,
I urge you to vote NO on LD 1847, "An Act to Institute Testing and Tracking of 
Medical Use Cannabis and Cannabis Products Similar to Adult Use Cannabis and 
Cannabis Products."
This bill would force Maine’s patient-focused medical cannabis program into a costly,
corporate-style regulatory model—one designed for the adult-use industry, not small 
caregivers or chronically ill patients. Mandatory testing, THC caps, and seed-to-sale 
tracking are financially devastating for caregivers and will push many out of 
operation.
LD 1847 favors large-scale producers by sidelining the caregivers who have safely 
and compassionately served our communities for years. It threatens patient access, 
drives up costs, and erodes the integrity of Maine’s medical program in favor of 
corporate consolidation.
Sincerely,
Michael DiPrima
Brave Boat Gardens LLC


